
Pension Sustainability Commission 
Legislative Office Building (LOB) 

300 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106 

Wednesday, October 17th, 2018 in Room 1E at 10:00am 

  

Meeting Agenda 
  

1) Opening remarks: 

 Representative Steinberg, Chair, Pension Sustainability Commission  

2) Presentation: 

 Greg Smith, President & CEO, The Connecticut Lottery Corporation 

3) Discussion on framework from commission recommendations  

4) Closing remarks: 

 Representative Steinberg, Chair, Pension Sustainability Commission 

 


